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OFFICE OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT, ACADEMIC AND PROVOST

University Drive, Burnaby, BC

Canada V5A 1S6

TKL: 778.782.3925

FAX; 778.782.5876

ATTENTION Senate DATE December 14, 2011

FROM Bill Krane, Acting Vice-President, Academic PAGES 1/1
and Provost, and Acting Chair, SCUP

RE: Centre andInstitute Report 2010/2011 (SCUP 11-53)

S.12-9

vpacad@sfu.ca
www.sfu.ca/vpacadcmic

At its November 23, 2011 meeting SCUP reviewed the Centre and Institute Report 2010/2011. It is
attached for the information of Senate.

Encl.

c: N. Haunerland

SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY thinking of the world




































































